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Student Union 
Survey

Underway

Notice Board
x

1. The Student Union is presently seeking applicants . 
for the position of Recording Secretary. Any student 
interested in recording the Student Council minutes on 
Wednesday evenings, while earning some spending 
money, please apply to Luigi Rocca in the Student Union 
Office, R. 126 of the SUB.
2. Any student not wishing to have their phone number 
published in the Student Directory, please inform Gaiy 
Clarke, at the Student Union Office, Rm. 126 of the SUB 
by Oct. 2, 1989.
3. The Biology Society is holding a Wine and Cheese 
at the University Club on Wednesday Oct. 4. Come meet 
your profs!
4. The Biology Society is holding a Whale Watch." 
Where: St. Andrews. When: Oct. 14-15. Cost: $40.00 
which includes transportation, accomodations, meals, and 
a 4 hr boat ride. Everyone welcome. For more 
information, stop by or call Kevin 357-8863 or Anglea 
453-4555 (rm.216).
5. The Student Union is presently seeking students- 
at-large to sit on the following committees: CHSR Board 
of Directors, UNB Foundation for Students; the Library 
Users Committee; Academic Affairs; Activities and 
Promotion Constitution; External Affairs; Academic- 
Planning; Academic Support; Admissions.
6 The UNB Student Union is awarding two 
scholarships in the value of $500.00 each to students who 
have demonstrated an outstanding contribution to campus 
life and the community while maintaining good academic 
performance. Interested students are encouraged to apply 
with a resume to the Student Union Office, Rm. 126, 
Student Union Building by 4.30 PM, Friday, Oct. 6, 
1989.

entertainment, clubs, societies, three are sludcnts-at-largc.
This is the first lime that the 

Student Union has ever made a 
conscious effort to ask the

In an attempt to better serve
the student population at UNB, alcohol awareness, etc). Based on 
the Student Union is presently the results of the survey, the 
developing an opinion/attitude Student Union will attempt to 
survey that will be administered modify its present programs to students how they would like to 

student sample later this better satisfy the wants and needs sec their S96 fee used. It is the
of the students. hope of the entire student union

The opinion/attitude survey The survey is being designed, that the opinion/attitude survey 
will have as its central focus, the implemented and analyzed by a will result in positive changes for 

and needs of the UNB group of five students in BA the students.
_______  The study will • 3319, a marketing research course
primarily asses students' opinions offered by the business faculty, 
of the services provided by the Two of the group members are

student council and the other

to a 
term.

wants 
students.

Student Union (ie. campus on

Get Involved With The Student Union
student union councillor.

Campus media: CHSR and 
Bruns Publishing arc in need of 
students for their boards of 
directors. Campus media affects 
all students, so these are going 
to be exciting committees.

If you want to contribute your 
wealth of experience to the UNB 
Foundation for students, the 
SUB Board of Directors or the 
student disciplinary committee, 
don't hesitate. More infor­
mation on these committees is 
available in the Student Union 
Office.

You can become involved in 
the Student Union directly, too. 
There arc two very important 
positions on council that are 
still vacant. Deputy Chair is 
responsible for chairing 
meetings in the absence of the 
Chair; taking minutes in the 
absence of the Recording 
Secretary; and acting as Chief 
Returning Officer for all 
elections run by the Student 
Union.

Council is also in need of a 
Recording Secretary (a salaried 
position). The Recording 
Secretary is responsible for 
taking minutes at all meetings 
of Council, providing draft 
copy, and seeing to their typing 
and distribution. If your good at 
taking notes and need money, 
you arc urged to apply.

There arc also standing 
committees of council that are 
in need of students. These 
committees vary in composition 
and the amount of work 
required. All of them should 
prove both interesting and edu­
cational.

The Academic Affairs 
Committee will make rec­
ommendations to council on 
academic matters and policy to 
adopt in this regard. Proposals

being able to contribute in a 
positive way, but new 
knowledge, new friends and 
probably a lot of fun.

The following are brief 
descriptions of committees that 
need studcnis-at-largc. Contact 
the Student Union office in the 
SUB or call then at 453-4955 to 
express your interest in any of 
them or to get more 
information. If there are any 
issues that you arc concerned 
about but don't know what 
committee they fall under, just 
contact the office of ask any

This is your chance! Students 
have a voice in deciding issues 
that affect them, instead of 
being one of those people who 
sit back and complain, why not 
express your opinions in an 
atmos-phcrc that can get some­
thing accomplished? There are a 
great number of ways in which 
you can get involved.

Committees affecting all 
aspects of student life are being 
formed by the Student Union at 
this time of year. Your 
involvement would mean not 
only personal satisfaction at

for reform to academic policies position and making rcc- 
and procedures will usually be oininondations for award of 
referred to this committee.

The Activities and Pro­
motions Committee is an action
committee which will work on Council with regard to policies 
organizing Campus Entertain- and programmes on issues such 
ment events. Occasionally, it as substance abuse, sexual
will make recommendations to harassment, aggression, etc. 
council regarding entertainment If >’011 ve never been involved 
policy, etc. in student issues before, it s

The* Awards Committee is a -time to start! All that's required 
policy committee which will is interest in the positions- no 
make recommendations for the experience necessary, 
creation of Student Union 
awards, the terms of those 
awards, and the composition of 
the selection committee.

The Constitution Committee 
reviews all proposed amend­
ments to the Bylaws, club and Thc UNB $.U. Book
society constitutions, appli- Exchange will be shutting down" 
cations for recognition, as well opcralions for the term at the end 
as making recommendations of ^ day loday. The service 
changer in structure and will be provided again in Januaiy. 
procedure. Books still in stock and cash can

The External Affairs ^ picked up at the Help Centre,
Committee makes rccom- Rm 118 in ^ SUB (don't forget
inondations with regard to CFS,
CFS-NB, and thc Union's 
activities within the com-

honouraria.
The Social Issues Committee 

makes recommendations torp

/ UNB Legal Information Programme
BOOK

EXCHANGELegal Consultation Service

The legal Consultation Service is an initiative which has been designed by 
your Student Union to assist individual students with any legal problem 
they may encounter. Organized by the UNB Legal Information Pro­
gramme. this service is offered free of charge to UNB students.

What Is it?

HnwHfta-it work? The Student Union has made arrangements with the Fredericton law 
firm Graser Smith, and Townsend to maintain office hours on campus 
one evening each week. Students who feel they may have alegal 
problem may book appointments to meet with the participating lawyer 
through the offices of the UNB Student Union. During a consultation, 
the lawyer will listen to and assess the problem and advise as to the 
student’s best course of action.

1

your receipts). Alternatively, 
books can be left with us until 
the service re-opens in January 

munily. this committee will (note that the Student Union docs 
co-ordinaic our participation in not accepl responsibility for any 
CFS and CFS-NB lobby ac­
tivities.

Thc Finance Committee 
makes recommendations to 
Council with regard to the 
financial policy. It also 
prepares the draft budget.

The Grants Committee 
reviews all applications and 
makes recommendations to 
Council-for grants over $200.

Thc Honouraria Committee 
makes recommendations for 
maximum honourarium for each

n
e
/ith

A lawyer will be available on Tuesday evening each week between the 
hours of 7:00 pm & 9:00 pm.

When? books left with us past October 
15th).ve

Consultations will be held in Seminar Room 26 on the ground floor of 
Ludlow Hall, the Faculty of law building.

Where?

hsrir:

PLEASE NOTE: STUDENTS MUST HAVE AN APPOINTMENT IN ORDER 
TO MEET WITH THE LAWYER. APPOINTMENTS MAY 
BE BOOKED BY VISITING THE STUDENT UNION 
OFFICE, ROOM 126 IN THE SUB, OR BY TELEPHONING 
453-4955.
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